
Exchange Club of  
Sugar Land Newsletter 

March 15, 2019 
 
 
  
  

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
  

4800 Sugar Grove Blvd. Suite 100 
Stafford, TX 77477 

www.ecsl.org 
  

  
  

Weekly Meetings 
  

Wednesdays, 7:00 a.m. 
  

Sweetwater Country Club 
Palm Royale Blvd. 
Sugar Land, Texas 

  
  
  

Officers 2018-2019 
 

  
 President: 

David Lanagan 
  

President Elect:  
Vernon Hunt 

  
Secretary:  

Vida Goodell 
  

Treasurer:  
Duyen Le 

  
Immediate Past President:                

Rod White 
  
  
  

Board of Directors  
  

Cookie Joe 
Kalina Fashaw 

Brad Porter 
Juli Fournier 
Morris Lasris 
Nora Sims 
David Kiger 

  
Spaghetti Chair 2019 

Lori Bisewski 
  

Webmaster: 
 Charlie Braun 
www.ecsl.org 

  
Newsletter Editor:  
newsletter@ecsl.org 

Hotline Hotline 

It’s kind of fun to watch . . . 
Spaghetti 2019  is moving along under the capable 
hands and watchful eyes of both Lori Bisewski and 
Carlos Perez, with the Live and Silent Auction items 
coming in, the Wine bottles being brought by all of 
you and managed by Farha Ahmed and Russell 
Braun, and the stories about ticket and the Raffle 
ticket  sales  by all of you. Spaghetti is always a 
Team Effort, and you are the best team available. 
Because here’s the thing—NO ONE CAN DO EVERYTHING . . . BUT 
EVERYONE CAN DO SOMETHING.  What’s your part? 
 
For the whole Exchange Family - 
 

 

From The President 

2019-2020 Nominations 
Announced by Doug Earle 
 
President               Vernon Hunt 
President-elect     Paul Barnett 
Secretary               Vita Goodell 
Treasurer               Duyen Le 
Directors (1 yr)     Kalina Fashaw 
                               Juli Fournier 
                               Rick Bell 
                               Brad Porter 
 
Directors (2 yr)     Sue Sanchez 
                            Jennifer Boley 
                            John Heinemann 
                             Chad Seime 



 

Child Advocates of Fort Bend Announces Gala Theme 

 

Exchange Club of Sugar Land will be the Moonlight Presenting Sponsor for Child Advocates of Fort Bend’s 19th Annual Gala – 
“Up Up And Away” on Saturday, May 4, 2019 at 6pm. This fun, adult event will take place at the Sugar Land Marriott Town 
Square and will feature a live and silent auction, raffle, wine and jewelry pulls, dinner and dancing. Michele Fisher will emcee for 
the 8th year. Johnny Bravo is joining her as auctioneer for a second time. Attire for the evening is elegant, colorful and fes-
tive. Black tie is optional. 
 
Other early sponsors include: Blue Sky SponsorsOCuSOFT, Inc.; NOV; Sysco and Phoenix Sponsors Manmeet & Paul 
Likhari; Nalco Champion, An Ecolab Company; Next Level Urgent Care; The Design Firm; Rangeland Energy and many other 
companies and individuals. Sponsorship and underwriting opportunities are available ranging from $2,000 to $15,000. Individual 
seats are available for $150. To attend the Gala, become a sponsor, donate an auction item or for more information, go tohttps://
www.cafb.org/events/gala/sponsorship-opportunities/ or contact Lisa Moore at 281-344-5108 or lmoore@cafb.org. 
 
Shown front row (L to R) are: National Exchange Club President Scot Warren, Exchange Club of Sugar Land President 
David Lanagan and President Elect Vernon Hunt. Back row (L to R) are: Treasurer Duyen Le, Cookie Joe Arthur, Nora 
Sim, Child Advocates of Fort Bend CEO Ruthanne Mefford, Brad Porter and Secretary Vita Goodell. The agency’s annual 
gala and auction raises much needed funds to support its programs for abused and neglected children. This is YOUR chance 
to join Exchange Club of Sugar Land and Child Advocates of Fort Bend in making a difference for children in Fort Bend 
County. 

@ChildAdvocatesFortBend 

https://www.facebook.com/ChildAdvocatesFortBend/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARAHPlnwsGlHUCRIY5vcM7ZRpIm0n5C6YX2MB-oDql6zRUNFLmoxRIC9ZsqXCjfaSramvPmSjVPjXumz&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/sugarlandmorningexchange/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARAm1-fAl4rQAmJDik2qQJx6Jx_V4p3x4EOMrcsYn59YcMjqqEuAKebbgLMzF_lbSJxJpKop-pmXvyMG&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/OCuSOFT/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARDwaafQWa3bOAMadh9L73pxHzrRodsEvoPfBsosIxy91KT4FwHUgOU4QsTCqI1ezSO_53H3uRYxrMlr&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/NalcoChampion.Ecolab/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARAbuBxdS5DHHVOPl6IVMmeYH449bqlozd4jAk4BnABRn1UUNGDLjMP6RSka4d254jeIYPlpv1ua3M9O&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/NextLevelUrgentCare/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCmdc3-xUm3ORmWLzGZZxBqeUrH0AOWEZee6w9ERebm_v4zCOolCdmu9gja6EXrGCRMl1RRl0dz8XHG&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/thedesignfirmtx/?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCoKhQ5QBvfbfbo5xgESRPSIez7YIu3leqvRaRMykk-tXCC3J2y3WvWSkN0k4--aN4QYzuomdSopJcC&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rangeland-Energy/166809450011905?__tn__=%2CdK%2AF-R&eid=ARCLMax6qnaydKgc_38UQ69woSGYRg_zjypvhY3nNkQGd1kahtjVKFCNZBrJmiD0FfA6Rm8IUY1cPzQ_&hc_location=group_dialog
https://www.cafb.org/events/gala/sponsorship-opportunities/?fbclid=IwAR3PE9sU8wsBydSuFmuezyiw1s7ZxAcQKC7kcvgFzRqltqf2J-xkPltq0ME
https://www.cafb.org/events/gala/sponsorship-opportunities/?fbclid=IwAR3PE9sU8wsBydSuFmuezyiw1s7ZxAcQKC7kcvgFzRqltqf2J-xkPltq0ME
https://www.facebook.com/ChildAdvocatesFortBend/?__tn__=%2CdK*F-R&eid=ARAHPlnwsGlHUCRIY5vcM7ZRpIm0n5C6YX2MB-oDql6zRUNFLmoxRIC9ZsqXCjfaSramvPmSjVPjXumz&hc_location=group_dialog#


Our team. Cookie Joe Dancin’ School is sponsoring the SLFD Spaghetti 
team for the Exchange Club of Sugar Land Spaghetti Dinner  
April 26, 5:30 pm Fluor Daniel Building. — withSherri Pierson 
Ebarb, David M. Lanagan, Amy Mitchell and Pamela Chee.  

Remember,  
 

We do it all  
 

for the  
children.  

 
#Exchange 

Cares  

Remember 

Bring wine 

To each meeting 

For Spaghetti 

https://www.facebook.com/sherri.ebarb
https://www.facebook.com/sherri.ebarb
https://www.facebook.com/drlanagan
https://www.facebook.com/amy.mitchell.71
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=7954626
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/exchangecares?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/exchangecares?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG


 Exchange Club of Sugar Land and National President Scot Warren  present a $10,000 
check to Ft Bend Women’s Center leader Vita Goodell. 

L to R— Carey Snyder, Betty Baitland, Vita Goodell, Scot Warren, Vernon Hunt, Chad 
SPAGHETTI MAN Seime, and Brad Porter. 

March 13th, 2019 

Thank you Tim Kaminski for speaking to us about the legacy of the Fort Bend History Asso-
ciation over the past 50 years and our upcoming renovation project at the Fort Bend County 

Museum. The presentation was titled History Rising! Great friends, great breakfast, great 
speaker! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/tim.kaminski.90?__tn__=KH-R&eid=ARDopKF0Q_51SaUu-3LCksmWS8SKOmB5q4QGdLj5nMauaj-sOOFEn00CH07yYCT1DT5R62U8GMJ3QkhS&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDeMgOVdtLVuNdkp7mL4HTvXn3OLzCl5K5ZBMEICzms6jKmGPCRye-usppTm8dz1azQtMdSOqTbKyCPi37SDW9dm

